
Unions secure talks on low pay for new entrants
 Ireland 

Public service trade unions have secured talks with the government to deal with the 
issue of low pay for new entrants. In 2011, as part of austerity measures, the 
government introduced two new lower pay grades for new recruits. This was not 
agreed by trade unions at the time and they have continued to demand action by 
the government. It is estimated that 60000 workers have been taken on since 2011 
and have started on these lower rates of pay.
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